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Policy Statement: 
 
Members participating in TUFA meetings and events may apply for reimbursement of 
costs associated with providing alternative care for dependants.  
 
Notice of such need, including an estimate of the costs, must be made to the TUFA office 
at least one week prior to the commencement of the event.  TUFA will reimburse 
reasonable expenses subject to availability of funds allocated for this purpose. 
        
All contractual arrangements must be made by the individual directly with such providers 
and TUFA bears no responsibility or liability for the actions of caregivers. 
 


